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February 10, 2021

Food for Thought
Sponsored by Hidden Smiles Orthodontics
“In three words I sum up everything I’ve learned about life: it goes 
on.”
-Robert Frost 

Superintendent’s Corner
Earlier this month, Governor Cuomo released his Executive Pro-
posal, which is typically the first step of the New York State budget 
process. This initial spending plan represents a starting point from 
which local legislators typically work to increase aid to their individ-
ual school districts. The media always reacts “energetically” to the 
Governor’s Executive Proposal, as it really does indicate the tone 
and tenor of the year’s budget season. With that understood, we 
were pleased to see that our South Huntington District received 
approximately a 5% increase over last year‘s aid allotment. This 
initial prediction is certainly good news, especially given the fact 
that nearly half of Long Island schools are due to lose some de-
gree of aid.  However, it is critically important that we understand 
the nature of this aid as every dollar is not equal in the school 
finance world.  School District Aid essentially falls into two catego-
ries. The first category is “expense-driven aid,” which is the money 
a district is reimbursed for each eligible dollar that they spend. 
For example, South Huntington receives 54% back for every text-
book that we buy.  As with most things governmental, the formula 
can be quite complex and reimbursement takes some time. How-
ever, school districts are wise to direct spending when possible 
into areas eligible for the highest maximum aid. The counterpart 
to expense-driven aid is actually formula-based funding, which is 
based upon an intricate, and considerably more convoluted than 
necessary formula. “Formula driven aid” is determined by criteria, 
which provides some opportunity for NYS decision makers to in-
dividualize aid based on distinct circumstances rather than a prior 
year’s spending. As a result, formula-driven aid, which is called 
“foundation aid” in New York State, is an area where NYS budget 
makers can exercise discretion based upon district circumstance. 
Unfortunately, the approximate 5% increase from this year’s Exec-
utive Proposal is based entirely on reimbursements from our own 
previous spending. In other words, there is a freeze in Foundation 
Aid, which is essentially the only area where we are not simply 
paying ourselves back. Again, we are certainly not “looking a gift 
horse” in the mouth with the 5% increase, but did want to clarify 
matters relative to the realities of our aid.
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News from Deputy Superintendent 
Dr. Joseph Centamore in the Curriculum Office
While COVID has things looking a bit different these days, there is 
still outstanding scholastic work taking place in our district schools. 
We invite you to tune into our district website (shufsd.org) and view 
the wonderful accomplishments, ranging from essay contest victo-
ries, to award nominations, and academic honors. A quick glance at 
the website, or even the district Facebook (https://www.facebook.
com/southhuntingtonufsd/) or Instagram (https://www.instagram.
com/southhuntingtonschools/), can really help lift your mood by re-
minding us all that the spirit of excellence remains alive and ready 
to grow in our South Huntington schools.

K-5 Virtual Afterschool Coding/Design Program
 
Led by educators Mrs. D’Elia, Mrs. Clancy, as well as many other 
teachers, and Walt Whitman High School student volunteers, the 
district’s virtual K-5 Afterschool Coding/Design program began this 
week. Over a 5-week program, students in each grade level will 
learn how to Code with various digital tools, such as Virtual Ozo-
bots, MakeCode, and Kodable. They will participate in design chal-
lenges with items that you have in your home, and create an e-book 
with Book Creator. All Coders in grades K-5 will need to bring home 
their Chromebook on the day their session meets virtually.
 
Below is the schedule for each school and grade level:
 
Countrywood & Oakwood: Tuesdays, 3:45 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.
Session 1: 2nd Grade
Dates: February 9 through March 16
 
Session 2: 1st Grade
Dates: March 23 through April 27
 
Session 3: Kindergarten
Dates: May 4 through June 8
 
Birchwood & Maplewood: Mondays, 4:45 p.m. to 5:30 p.m.
Session 1: 5th Grade
Dates: February 8 through March 15
 
Session 2: 4th Grade
Dates: March 22 through May 3
 
Session 3: 3rd Grade
Dates: May 10 through June 14

We invite all parents of incoming kindergarteners for the Fall of 2021 
to join us for a virtual informational webinar and live Q+A session 
on Thursday, February 25, 2021 at 7PM. Please register using the 
following link, which can also be found on our district website:  
https://forms.gle/bmc3iZuuEJzgLzMg6
Spanish Version (en Español) https://forms.gle/VUBv5CRmtEYHLSpN7

157 E. Main Street
Huntington, NY 11743
SignaturePremier.com
Office: 631.673.3700
Mobile: 631.742.1774
Fax: 631.673.3359
LisaLeggioRealtor@gmail.com

157 E. Main Street
Huntington, NY 11743
SignaturePremier.com
Office: 631.673.3700
Mobile: 631.374.6555
Fax: 631.673.3359
EliotLonardo@gmail.com

http://shufsd.org
https://www.facebook.com/southhuntingtonufsd/
https://www.facebook.com/southhuntingtonufsd/
https://www.instagram.com/southhuntingtonschools/
https://www.instagram.com/southhuntingtonschools/
https://forms.gle/bmc3iZuuEJzgLzMg6
https://forms.gle/VUBv5CRmtEYHLSpN7
http://www.signaturepremier.com
http://www.signaturepremier.com/
https://www.huntingtonmazda.com/?alst=1.3.315321801.46115828341.235578796075&gclid=CjwKCAjwlujnBRBlEiwAuWx4LRdKig4YQPVtF4Icr1ELVImcrT8lHUKax1N6pN8UHXpvYMYWJnxnYxoCve8QAvD_BwE
http://www.signaturepremier.com/
https://www.coastalcabinetworks.com/
https://nextlevelsportscenter.com/
http://www.bagelbiz.com
http://www.alticeadvantageinternet.com/#/
https://www.wildcatbc.org/


News from Assistant Superintendent for  
Business and District Operations 
Dr. Vito D’Elia
The financial news is starting to come together at the state and 
federal level, and we hope to have some concrete aid numbers 
before our local budget adoption deadline. The process will 
unfold progressively over the next several weeks with budget 
work sessions beginning February 24th, March 10th, and March 
24th, before adoption on April 20th, and a final vote on May 
18th, 2021. We welcome you to tune into the sessions and be 
part of the process as we create a sound financial plan for the 
2020-2021 school year.

Some Thoughts from Assistant Superintendent 
for Student Services April Poprilo 
The Online Registration (OLR) portal for 2021-22 kindergarten 
registration is now open!  Children residing in the district with 
birth dates ranging from December 2, 2015 through December 
1, 2016,  are eligible to register for the kindergarten program.  
The link to the portal is available on the district homepage.  For 
additional information about the process, please reference the 
kindergarten registration FAQ document in the Announcement 
section.  If you have any questions or need assistance, please 
contact Central Registration via email, registration@shufsd.org.    

News from Dr. James Wright, Supervisor 
of Physical Education, Health, Athletics & 
Recreation
Please join us in congratulating Whitman senior, Grace Weigele, 
on being named News 12 Scholar Athlete. The winner of this 
award must have outstanding academic performance, partici-
pate and have attained achievements in school sports, and be 
involved in other extra-curricular events, as well as community 
activities.   Along with a scholarship, courtesy of Bethpage Fed-
eral Credit Union, Grace and her story will be featured on News 
12 and News12.com.  Congratulations to Grace and her coach 
Rufus Shepard.

News from School Nutrition Services

 
	 MEALS DURING MID-WINTER RECESS

Our School Nutrition Program is excited to ensure that any of 
our district families in need will have the opportunity for healthy 
meals once again during their time at home for our upcoming 
winter recess (February 15th-19th).  During this period, SHNS 
will be providing breakfast and lunch meals to our District K-12 
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students which may be picked up on Friday, February 12, 2021 
at Stimson Middle School.  Each student will be provided both 
breakfast and lunch meals in bulk kit fashion for a total of 10 meal 
servings, which will include 5 breakfast meals and 5 lunch meals.  
The package will include the week’s menu component suggestion, 
as well as the heating instructions, if necessary.

All families interested in participating in this service must sign up 
beforehand. The registration is online on our District website/
Quick Links/School Lunch and Nutrition.  The deadline for ear-
ly sign-up is Wednesday, February 10, 2021.  It is necessary to 
register beforehand to ensure we have enough meals for our fam-
ilies. Please be sure to register early if you wish to have the meal 
kits ready for your family.
 
Please visit our School Nutrition website or call our office at 631-
812-3040 with any questions.

News from Mr. John Murphy, 
Principal of Walt Whitman High School
SADD and Natural Helpers are teaming up this week to recog-
nize PS I Love You Day this Thursday, February 11th, and Friday, 
February 12th.   PS I Love You Day is a day used to increase 
awareness of the importance of mental health and the value of 
recognizing when you or others around you need help. Please re-
mind your child to wear purple on Friday and buy a pair of purple 
PS I Love You socks.  Socks are $15 and can be purchased from 
a Natural Helper or a SADD Club member or from the Main Office.  
 
This is a reminder that the Senior Photo is being taken this week 
in 10 different sessions.  By now, you’ve received an email from 
Mr. Varlamos, and your child received a pass from their 1st period 
teachers indicating the exact day and time of their appointment.  
We ask that all students please arrive at the North Gym exactly at 
your assigned time.  The goal is to bring as many important senior 
activities and events as possible to allow our Seniors to get the 
entire Senior experience.
  
The Interact Club is holding a fundraiser for St. Jude Children’s 
Research Hospital.  Please consider buying a shirt or hoodie to 
help support finding cures for children with cancer and other dis-
eases.  Please visit Interact’s website to place an order or scan the 
QR code found on Interact flyers.

WWHS Clubs and Upcoming Activities
Is your child interested in learning a new language? Have them 
join the Sign Language Club on Mondays from 1:30-2:30 in room 
628.  Use the Google Meet code signlanguageclub to join us 
virtually.
 
The newly formed Students Together Against Racism Club: 
...meets every Tuesday from 1:30-2:30 in room 628. Use the Goo-
gle Meet code starclub to join virtually.

Does your child want to learn more about human rights!  Then 
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have them join the Amnesty Club for a virtual meeting on Wednes-
day at 2:15. Use the Google Meet code amnestyclub to join.
 
The 2021-2022 Whitman election process has begun!  If your child 
is planning on running for an officer position, please have them 
check the bulletin board outside of 519.  They have to join the Goo-
gle Classroom by entering the code: cmx5bo3.  You can also find 
this code on Ms. Rice or Ms. Ahrens’ Google Site under the GSO 
tab.  Due dates are quickly approaching, so please have them join 
the Google Classroom as soon as possible!

Girls Leaders Club first all in-person mandatory meeting will be 
held this Wednesday, February 10th, at 7 pm in the North Cafeteria.  
Please bring posters and art supplies.  We will also have a virtual 
meeting for those students who are all virtual.  Please use code: 
mahoneywwglo. Looking forward to seeing everyone all together 
on Wednesday.
 
Athletic News
On Saturday, the Boys Track team defeated Sachem East by the 
score of 67-47, improving their record to 3-1.  Leading the Wild-
cats was Dan Monterosso with a triple jump of 39’ feet.  Jovany 
Philippe had a monster high jump of 6 feet 1 inch, a personal best.  
Ryan Hill won the 1000 meter with a time of 2:52.  A total team 
effort.  Congratulations!

News from Mr. Eddie Smith, 
Principal of Stimson Middle School
The Stimson Family would like to wish the South Huntington Com-
munity Happy Valentine’s.  GET YOUR CARDS NOW!  Just a re-
minder - second quarter grades have posted to the Parent Portal.  If 
you have not done so already, please review your child’s grades.  If 
you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the guid-
ance office at Stimson Middle School at (631)812-3720.  It is hard 
to believe that next week is Winter Recess!  Our students return to 
school on February 22nd.  Enjoy the vacation!

News from Mr. Steve Toto, 
Principal of Silas Wood Sixth-Grade School
Everyone at Silas Wood shared the excitement of three of our 
young writers who were honored by selection as winners of the 
NYCFC Call to Action Martin Luther King Jr. Writing Contest. First 
Prize Winner, Abigail Kaloo, shared the spotlight with Hayli Wuss 
and Jack Tripoli, as they read their selections for a wide audience 
of NYCFC players and fans (not to mention a number of members 
of the SHUFSD family who tuned in to the online Open Mic event 
to cheer these Silas Superstars on!) with Abigail’s piece read aloud 
by NYCFC player Tony Rocha.  Congratulations to our winners and 
to all the entrants, and thanks to NYCFC and all those who tuned in 
to support these Superstars!
 
After starting February off with blizzards and the groundhog seeing 
his shadow (meaning six more weeks of winter--oh no!), the Silas 
Wood family joins the rest of South Huntington looking forward to 
our mid-Winter Recess and a chance to rest and recharge! Have a 

kidsupersmiles.com

450 Deer Park Road
Dix Hills, NY 11746

(631) 499-8580
www.parkshoredaycamp.com

http://huntingtonhyundai.com
https://www.huntingtonhyundai.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Emilias_largeflyer_.pdf
http://www.kidsupersmiles.com
http://kidsupersmiles.com
http://stpetersnurserypreschool.com
http://stpetersnurserypreschool.com/
https://paramountny.com/
http://www.parkshoredaycamp.com
http://www.parkshoredaycamp.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com/
https://www.facebook.com/longislandDQ


wonderful break – we will see you back in school on Monday, Feb-
ruary 22nd, which is a B2 day at Silas Wood! Stay safe, stay warm, 
and wear your masks!

News from Mr. Anthony Ciccarelli, 
Principal of Birchwood Intermediate School
We hope everyone has a wonderful February Break!

Thank you to our wonderful Birchwood PTA for our PARP activities. 
The staff and students really enjoyed all the spirit days!!

Second quarter report cards will be available on the parent portal on 
Friday, February 12th.  

As the cooler weather arrives, please label all jackets, sweatshirts, 
hats, etc., so we can return them to your child if they get misplaced.  
We will be going outside as often as possible for recess and Phys-
ical Education Classes. Please remind your children to come to 
school in the proper attire.      

If you have not returned your child’s Emergency Dismissal Form, 
please do so as soon as possible. It is important that in case of an 
emergency early dismissal, the bus driver knows who can take your 
child off the bus, if you are unable to make it to the bus stop. If we 
do not have a form and you are not at the stop, your child will come 
back to Birchwood to wait until you can pick them up.

News from Dr. Gayle Steele, 
Principal of Maplewood Intermediate School
Thank you to the PTA for a wonderful week of PARP activities. We 
were able to make up any events that could not take place due to 
the snow day last week. Thank you to all for your cooperation. 

Congratulations to our school librarian, Mrs. Susan Teeter! Mrs. 
Teeter has been selected by the members of the Western Suffolk 
BOCES School Library System Council as the 2020-2021 School 
Librarian of the Year.  She has been a Library Media Specialist in the 
South Huntington School District for 16 years, and was also recent-
ly honored as Maplewood’s Teacher of the Year. Mrs. Teeter is an 
amazing librarian and a beautiful person. She will be presented with 
a plaque at the School Library System’s Leadership and Information 
Symposium, which will be virtual this year, on May 12, 2021. We are 
so proud of her!

There will be a general PTA meeting on Wednesday, February 10th, 
at 6:30 pm.  A link will be sent via email for the meeting for anyone 
who wishes to join us. 

News from Dr. Annie Michaelian, 
Principal of Oakwood Primary Center
We are SHARING THE LOVE at Oakwood!  This week, all of our 
classes have been sharing what they love most about Oakwood.  
Our Art Educator, Mrs. Erickson, created large hearts for our stu-
dents to write the reason their class loves Oakwood.  The hearts 
were signed by all students in the class and are displayed through-
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out our hallways.  It’s the perfect way to celebrate Valentine’s Day!

Oakwood has signed up to participate in a World Kindness Chal-
lenge called, Kindness Unites Paper Chain Campaign! We have 
committed to collecting enough recycled paper strips to add up to 
¼ mile!  The paper strips will include positive messages of kind-
ness written by our students and staff!  The 1.5 by 12 inch strips 
must be from recycled paper such as cereal boxes. More details 
on this new and kind challenge will be shared this week.

Parents as Reading Partners (PARP) Week has wrapped up! It 
was great to see the students dressed up for Book Character Day 
and School Color Day! Please be sure to send in your child’s read-
ing logs and contracts this week. Thank you for making it a great 
PARP Week! A special thank you to our South Huntington Nutrition 
Services team for creating a very special PARP cookie for our stu-
dents to enjoy last week!  It was a real treat!

This week kicks off the Coding/Design Program for our afterschool 
coders!  We begin the program with our second grade students for 
the next five Tuesdays.  Devices will be sent home for our coders 
to use during the program.  We are all excited to let our students 
show their coding skills and learn some new coding strategies.  

Oakwood is posting new pictures on our social media accounts on 
Instagram and Twitter!  We are very excited to share all of the won-
derful things happening to enhance and build on our home-school 
connection!  If you are interested in following us, please see the 
information below:
Instagram: oakwood_primary_center
Twitter: @Oakwood_PC

Wishing all of our families a warm and cozy week!

News from Mr. Mitchell Levy, 
Principal of Countrywood Primary Center 
Due to last week’s snowstorm, Countrywood’s PARP week activ-
ities continued into early this week.  We loved seeing all of the 
crazy hairdos that our students and families came up with.  Thank 
you, as always, to our wonderful PTA for organizing a week full 
of fun PARP activities.  A huge thank you goes out to our school 
nutrition program for providing a treat during lunch for all of our 
students.

This year, Countrywood students and staff are once again partici-
pating in PS I Love You Day – taking a stand against bullying and 
bringing awareness to mental health.   We invite all students and 
staff to wear purple on Wednesday, February 10th in honor of this 
special day.  Here at Countrywood we have taken this important 
day and adapted it for our primary level students.  Throughout 
the week our students will participate in various activities and per-
form random acts of kindness and friendship.  We will be filling 
our “fish tank” with fish representing the various acts of kindness 
and friendship that our students engage in.  Students will receive 
recognition each afternoon as the “acts of kindness” will be read 
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over the loudspeaker. 
 
If your schedule allows, please join us for our February PTA meeting 
taking place, virtually, at 7 pm on Tuesday, February 9th.  Please 
check your email from the PTA for the link.
 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a safe, 
relaxing, and enjoyable President’s Week break coming up next 
week, and a very Happy Valentine’s Day as well!    

News from South Huntington Educational 
Foundation, SHEF

Show some love to our local businesses who are offering special 
heart-shaped pizzas all weekend!
 

This month, SHEF’s monthly raffle features the ever-popular Our 
Generation dolls and Academy Set, plus a foam sled and snowballs 
for some good ol’ fashioned fun inside and out!  Winner will be an-
nounced on February 28th, so be sure to follow SHEF on Facebook 
and Instagram. 

 

News from SEPTA – Maureen Basedow
Our next PTA meeting for Special Education is February 23rd, 2021.  
This is a very informative and crucial meeting for your special edu-
cation students/child going into the next building in our district!  We 
are truly thankful that our Principals from all the buildings, and our 
Special Education Administration, will meet virtually to discuss all 
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New Huntington Location
326 Walt Whitman Rd.

Huntington, NY 11746
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zprad.com

the programs and information they provide in their buildings.  So, 
please join us on February 23rd, 2021, at 7 p.m.  Google code will be 
provided!!  Thank you so much for all support!! Please be a member 
of Special Education PTA!  Here is the Link! http://shsepta.member-
hub.store/store

District PTA Council News
The votes are coming in for songs in our SH Council of PTAs “Lip 
Sing for Scholarships” fundraiser!  If you missed the online voting, no 
worries!  Paper votes are still accepted at each school!
  
We are now accepting donations online for this event!  You can even 
choose what building your donation should be counted for as this is 
a competition between all seven schools!

The link for this donation is:  https://shcouncil.memberhub.store/store

Next up…please listen in to your school announcements for clues 
about your school’s mystery performers! Please mark your calendar 
for this virtual event, March 5th, 2021, at 7 pm, and watch as the 
“singers” compete to be crowned the “Lip Sing” Champion of South 
Huntington!

Thank you so much for supporting the SH Council of PTAs scholar-
ship program!

The Weeks to Come
Please log on to your school’s website and social media accounts for 
more information.

Whitman Sports

No spectators allowed at home games/meets.

Stimson Sports
No scheduled sports
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https://www.handandstonemelville.com/
https://ymcali.org/programs/child-care
https://ymcali.org/programs/child-care
http://shsepta.memberhub.store/store
http://shsepta.memberhub.store/store
https://shcouncil.memberhub.store/store
http://www.alticeadvantageinternet.com/#/
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In an effort to make our weekly newsletter more convenient, each of the 
flyers we receive are listed below. Click on the one that interests you 
and you will be automatically linked to that flyer.

NEYSA
Jan/Mar
Tennis 

Lessons

South 
Huntington 

Youth
 Lacrosse

Registration

Become a 
Wildcat
Booster

Club
Member!

The 
Boxfit

Experience
All Abilities

& Skill 
Levels

Sign-up 
here for 

SH Public 
Library 

E-Newsletter

across the street from Lazy Boy
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English

Flag 
Football

K-8th 
Grade

The Spirit of 
Huntington
 Art Center

Online 
Series

Join 
Boy 

Scouts 
Troop 68

Join 
Girl 

Scouts 
of Suffolk 

County

discover your hidden smile
Mita A. Parikh, DMD

Hidden Smiles Orthodontics
864 West Jericho Turnpike 

Suite B
Huntington, NY 11743

631-824-6353

www.HiddenSmiles.com 

Gan Isreal 
Day Camp
Open for 
Summer

2021!

http://www.brianmgill.com/
http://www.safebathli.com
http://www.VillageEastGifted.com
https://www.villageeastgifted.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
http://www.countyline.doitthebest.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com/
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
https://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/47959cd4f915938d2eb91d3d4afc23d9596a2ee7.docx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/661ca78f7b34af3719a87f61378f6a35849b4fda.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/a522500d4782332e58ae5dcd349cae87475f5221.pdf
https://www.wildcatbc.org/become-a-member
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
http://www.GCMazda.com
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/d8966315275d55488ffca7ef816d14ebbda6b69e.pdf
https://libraryaware.com/310/Subscribers/Subscribe?optInPageId=39331b79-693d-4354-9a40-eec99c8c584a
https://www.raymourflanigan.com/farmingdale-ny-furniture-mattress-store.aspx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/e8feac7ce7bf86a51d71961697ac4ba9022da6f6.docx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/6791fa6e044d2fed0da05ac9c64df32d2bf9e5be.jpg
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/8c0c6ee761d5fcdc166581187b6fdfcd23847869.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/62dbe4267a4fea035682abd72736f9771b3a4070.jpg
http://www.framingandartgallery.com
http://www.framingandartgallery.com/
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/b5604e3beb219739f0781e9a0d3453c4764092ab.pdf
http://hiddensmiles.com/
https://hiddensmiles.com/
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/f603aac6f15e1c35ca06b2b1bb11ff8bab6322e6.jpg


1 Schwab Road 
Huntington Station, NY 11746

http://www.huntingtonhelps.com
https://huntingtonhelps.com/
http://www.springfieldrepair.com/
https://www.springfieldrepair.com/
http://www.amypodhurstacupuncture.com/
http://www.huntingtonjeep.com
http://www.brendelsofnewyork.com
https://www.brendelsbagels.com/
http://www.ftc.edu
http://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=sthstebaseball
http://www.dreamtreetutors.com
http://www.dreamtreetutors.com/
http://www.TSHCamp.com
https://smythnora.com
http://www.northshoredance.net
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
http://www.thelighting-gallery.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Educator_App_(1).pdf
https://www2.raymourflanigan.com/store/ny/long-island-farmingdale-north.html
http://www.puzzlebreakLI.com


COASTLINE POOLS & SPAS

250 W. JERICHO TPKE.
HUNTINGTON STATION, 

NY 11746
631-351-4571

www.coastlinepool.com

http://www.huntingtontaxes.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Gustozo_Pizza_Ad_Master.pdf
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com
https://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com/
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.westhillsdentistry.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
http://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
https://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/LittleLeagueSmallFryOffer.pdf
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
https://adventureland.us/
https://adventureland.us/
http://www.embroidme-huntington.com
https://embroidme-huntington.com/
http://www.skuffyautobody.com
http://www.huntingtonmazda.com
http://www.GCMazda.com
http://www.ten-tigers.com
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Dont-Stop-Dancin/445562322148950


New Huntington Location
326 Walt Whitman Rd.

Huntington, NY 11746
631-444-5544

zprad.com

Supports 
South

Huntington
Schools

TFCU Can 
Help Make Your 

Financial Dreams 
A Reality. 

TeachersFCU.org

LEARN MORE

PROUD SUPPORTER OF 
SOUTH HUNTINGTON 

SCHOOLS

482 Walt Whitman Road
Melville NY, 11747

One Free Session
Good for You 
and a Friend

(first time guests and local 
residents only)

Melville Location
500 Walt Whitman Road

Melville, NY 11747
631-683-8311

http://www.suffolkCountyAcupuncture.com
https://suffolkcountyacupuncture.com/
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://FaustHarrisonPianos.com
https://faustharrisonpianos.com/
http://www.uncleg.com/
http://www.clubhousesteaks.com/
https://www.gohealthuc.com/nyc/long-island/huntington-station
https://huntington.northwell.edu/orthopedics
http://www.teachersFCU.org
https://www.teachersfcu.org//pages/index.php
http://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw
https://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw
http://locations.jambajuice.com/ny/huntington/1100-e.-jericho-turnpike.html
https://www.orangetheoryfitness.com/
http://www.waltwhitman.org

